From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 14:27

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2014/6845/P - Royal Free Hospital

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: NEEENNNN

From: Maggie McPhee

Sent: 09 December 2014 13:39

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Planning Application 2014/6845/P - Royal Free Hospital
Dear Charles Thuaire

Planning Application 2014/6845/P - Royal Free Hospital

| wish to object to the Royal Free Hospital application

1. While understanding the need for RFH expansion of facilities, this proposed building is too big, too high and is
another example of the piecemeal development of the site which has been continuing since the 1970s.

2. St Stephens Church has just gane through an expensive restoration, the proposed RFH building will avershadow
this site, may impact the foundations and will negatively impact the magnificence of the church

3. Hampstead Green is a very beautiful oasis of calm in a busy area. The proposed plan will dominate the landscape,
changing the whole character of the little meadow with its trees, wild flowers and natural habitat for bees and

butterflies.

4. The surrounding area is already very busy with traffic, with Pond Street often completely blocked, this
development far from alleviating the traffic density will add significantly to it

5. Local residents will be subject to years of construction noise and disruption with restricted access
Please note my objections and those of others and turn down the planning application

Thank you

Margaret McPhee

3 Glenloch Road
London NW3 4BX.



